
Happy New Year! I hope that you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year, gave and re-

ceived lots of reading related presents and spent lots of time with people who are im-

portant to you. Look carefully through this newsletter for our ‘Reading Raffle’ updates and 

our new Junior Librarians! 

Reading Round-Up 

January 2024 

What are we reading this half 
term?  

               Year R                  Year 1 
 

 
 
 
 
  

                     Year 2 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
    Year 3 and 4          Year 5 and 6 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ask your child to tell you about the 
story they have been learning 

about!  
 

Guest Reader! 
Mrs Spooner! 

Mrs Spooner has two little people at 
home who she loves sharing books 

with. She’s let me in on some of 
their favourites! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Great Cheese 
Robbery  

Tim Warnes 

Who doesn’t love cheese, mystery and a 
cheeky little mouse? 

Mr Penguin 
Alex T Smith 

These seem like a very good intro-
duction and adventure an d action 

for younger readers. 



Reading at Home 

Spotlight on… 

 

Attached to this Newsletter you should find 
our... 
 
Questions to ask your child about their read-

ing  

 
As a quick reminder of all sorts of ques-
tions that you can ask your child when 
you read at home. This questions will 

support all of the skills of reading. Hope 
this helps :) 

Reading at Home! 

Poetry Corner 

Have fun reciting this rhyme. 
 

Junior Librarians! 
Meet our new Junior Librarians! Well done to everyone that applied!  

 

Archer C, Amelia L, Elsie E, Aidan P, Samuel S,  Abygail R. 
 

Mrs Kingswell and I look forward to working with them and we can’t wait to  see what they 
get up to around school.  

A very big congratulations to our first 
Reading Raffle winners! 
 
 
Each of our winners has chosen them-
selves a prize from our collection! 
 
Don’t forget to keep writing in your Read-
ing Diary or on your book mark and pop-
ping your Reading Raffle tickets in the 
box in your classroom.  

Tea Time Talk Time is live! 
 

Thank you so much to everyone who is getting involved in 
Tea Time Talk Time. You can find Tea Time Talk Time 
on Google Classroom and on our parent Facebook. I’ve 

really enjoyed seeing and hearing about all the things that 
you have come up with. Keep them coming! 


